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“I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me” 

Philippians 4: 13 8th September2023 

What a wonderful week we have had, welcoming all our children back to school. We have also been de-

lighted to welcome both new children and new staff to our St Mary’s family.  

Thank you for your patience this week, in particular with some of our IT systems that have been affected 

by the St Helens council cyber attack. Thank you also for your support with uniform and appearance.  

Class Dojo 

All parents should have received a code to join their child’s class today, either by email or as a paper 

copy. Information letters regarding this have also been sent to you. We look forward to sharing more of 

our school days with you.  

Pick up and pray 

Year 6 parents are invited to a short prayer and liturgy session on Wednesday at 3.00pm. Please come in 

through the office and join your child’s class for this short worship.  

Lunches 

Our lunchtimes have changed this week and although there have been some teething problems, on the 

whole, both staff and children have been positive about the changes. We will continue to monitor this 

very closely and once elected, our school council will also be heavily involved in ensuring the quality of 

our lunchtimes are improved.  

Action short of strike action 

Teachers in the NASUWT will be taking action short of strike action, commencing Monday 18 September. 

For this reason, there will be no after school clubs run by school staff up until at least October half term. 

Private sports clubs who are offering extra-curricular activities will be running as normal. These will be 

sent out next week.  



I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me 

Christ at the Health and 

Our Arches Curriculum 
Ambitious Resilience Excellence Success 

This week we have launched our brand new curriculum. Our Arches Curriculum has been designed by the 

to develop the whole child by providing a broad, balanced and challenging education that is rooted in our 

Catholic faith.  We aim to create ambitious, resilient and well-rounded learners who place Christ at the 

centre of their lives.  We strive for excellence in all aspects of our teaching and learning, recognising that 

each child is unique and has individual needs. Our curriculum is designed to be inclusive and to ensure 

that every child is given the opportunity to succeed.  We provide a range of experiences and opportunities 

for our children to develop their knowledge and skills, whilst encouraging them to be curious, creative, 

and independent learners who are confident and prepared to be successful for the future.  Within this 

broad and balanced approach, we place an important emphasis on promoting health and wellbeing. 

This half term we will be encouraging and focusing on ambition and being ambitious. 

Our Stars of the Week are going to be focusing on this during the weeks up until October half term.  

 

Preloved Boutique 

Both schools have lots of preloved uniform that need a new home. Please call into either office and help 

yourselves to any of our uniform that you might need.   



 Star of the Week Bee Award 

3Ri Riley  Lucas 

3Ro Zac Harry 

4W India Logan G 

4M Saffron  Lewis S 

5D James S Sofia 

5HQ Avril Sophie R 

6W Lola B Lola R 

6R Jack C Jude 

6M Niamh B Lola B 

Award Winners 
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Award 

Riley A 
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